
 
Undergraduate
Mathematics
Symposium

 
 

Saturday, November 13, 2021

 

 

  

Tanya Berger-Wolf (OSU)

John Voight (Dartmouth)

 
 

The symposium is supported in part by 
grants from the National Science Foundation.

Organizing committee: Kevin Tucker, Christof Sparber, Julius Ross, and David Dumas

Featuring plenary lectures by

 

Undergraduates are invited to submit a 
poster presenting results of a supervised 
mathematical research project, such as an 
REU or independent study course.
 

Poster session

Apply by November 1 for full consideration.

Everyone is welcome
Online registration to attend the 
symposium is simple and free.

Applications and more info at math.uic.edu/ums

An online meeting organized by the University of Illinois at Chicago


